
Leath CI Launches New Website 

Warden Angelia Rawski has announced that Leath Correctional Institution in Greenwood has 
just recently launched its own Web site. The Leath site will focus on restorative justice where 
offenders are encouraged to take responsibility for their actions and to give back to the 
community. 

The website can be viewed at http://www.doc.sc.gov/institutions/leath_web.pdf. Warden Rawski 
invites everyone to surf the site and to offer any comments or suggestions on its content. 

  


